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North Korea Unveils Look-Alike Global Hawk, Reaper Drones

The two drones first appeared in
satellite imagery last month, and
have now been unveiled to the
public including video of them in
the air.

North Korea’s New Nuclear Underwater Drone-Torpedo Follows 
Russia’s Playbook
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TRENDS! 

British Army trial new e-bike for battlefield

As part of a more agile army,
soldiers will cycle battery-powered
mountain bikes in order to have a
silent approach when fighting the
enemy.

North Korea’s torpedo-like
underwater drone would allow for
nuclear warhead delivery without
confronting South Korea’s air
defenses.
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Why Lancet Drones Highly Effective in Ukraine?

ZALA has shown ongoing efforts to
enhance the Lancet drone.
"Product-53" can be remotely
launched from a Multiple-Launch
System and has the capability to
communicate with other drones,
enabling coordinated "Drone
Swarm Tactics" to target specific
objectives.

PTKM-1R in Ukraine: Russia’s Most Advanced Anti-Tank Mine

The PTKM-1R is a sophisticated top-
attack mine which is arguably
Russia’s most advanced anti-tank
mine. It has been seen in Ukraine
several times since April. In this
video we take a look at how the
mines work and at the imagery of
the captured examples.
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MUST VIEW! – Ukraine Special  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=8YMfaiNai84
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=8YMfaiNai84
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=7T6kakuhV_8
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=7T6kakuhV_8

